
The following are pictures from the week ending in 11.12.21 in regards to the Unisex Restroom/Private Room Project locat-

ed in the Student Services/Administration Building.  Nearly all the infrastructure needed to complete this project is done.  

Next week there will be a series of inspections by the township, and if all goes well then the wallboard for both of these 

spaces can start to be installed.  The last of the finishes has been verified and ordered as there as some items that due to 

COVID and supply chain issues are longer lead items as far as procurement and delivery.  There are only a few more 

items to confirm with the door hardware and then all materials needed for this project will be on order, in transit, or on site.  

As of right now this project is still on target to be completed in mid-December. 
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The top-right photo shows some of in-wall electrical infrastruc-

ture that has been installed.  Being that this project is a re-

stroom and private room there isn’t much, and boxes highlight-

ed in this photo will support an informational kiosk for the south 

wing of the Student Services/Administration Building. 

The top-left photo highlights the progress of the installation of 

the mechanical infrastructure that will be needed for these 

two new spaces.  This main duct shown will have a branch 

connected to it that feeds both spaces. 

The bottom-left photo is the work being done to finish the 

plumbing rough-in for the wall-mounted toilet that will be in-

stalled after the finishes are completed. 


